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This extraction proposal will only make matters worse - the street is already permeated with the 

smell of the hot pots. As the cooking takes place at the tables surely the ventilation requirements 

should be the same as for restaurant kitchens. The smelly air needs to be ducted away to a height 

above the neighbouring dwellings, not just deposited at street level.  

Tessa Hunkin 

1 Princeton Street 

London Wc1r 4ax 

 

23/11/2018 18:35:46  

When this fan is on the already heavy smell of cooking that permiates our street becomes even 

worse. I hear passers by commenting on how awful it is. We live with it all the time.  

Sandra McWilliams 

Flat 4 56A 

Red Lion Street 

London 

WC1R 4PD 

 

27/11/2018 08:48:52 

I object to this application. 

The recently installed extraction fan is noisy and emits strong cooking odours. 

The odour permeates into the residential flats in the surrounding area on a regular basis. During the 

height of summer, the smell was often unbearable. One neighbour purchased a Dyson air cooler 

since they were unable to open their windows. The extraction fan is also loud and has been a 

disturbance at night having been installed directly below our bedroom windows. 

Disappointingly the extraction fan is still being used by the restaurant from time to time, despite 

planning officers instructing the restaurant not to. With the fan, as in several other areas, the 

restaurant has shown little respect for regulations and the local residential community. 

(In addition to the above, the restaurant's fan to the rear of the property is also a nuisance. We 

would request the planning department look into this fan as well. This fan is also overly noisy and 

emits strong cooking odours.) Thomas Stewart 

Flat 2 

25 Red Lion Street 

London 

WC1R 4PS 


